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Miami, FL - 33130
- wisi@worldtelcomm.com
L Ph: 305-373-4640
Fax: 305-373-7062

November 30, 1999 Via Fax & Mail

Ms. Blanca Bayo

Director, Division of Records & Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Tel: 850-413-6502

Fax: 850-413-6503

REF: Docket No. 991536-T1
World Telecommunications Services, Inc.

Dear Ms. Bayo:

Please be advised that World Telecommunications Services, Inc. has taken steps to prevent
future violations from occurring, regarding the Regulatory Assessment Fees.

World Telecommunications Services, Inc., is requesting for a monetary settlement of $100.00
(one hundred dollars).

Please note that the past due amount has been paid.

Should you have any questions, please give me a call at 305-373-4640. In the meantime, I await
your attention to this matter.

o1 —————Sincerely,
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Robson De Oliveira

i Managing Director
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